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Your views are essential in helping us shape 
the future of the A96 corridor.

We have listened to your feedback which has informed 
the Review and the draft outcomes are now available 
for you to see. 

We now want to hear from the public and would 
urge anyone with an interest in the A96 Corridor to 
view the material and give us your views. The Scottish 
Government will then consider all the feedback received 
before deciding on the way ahead for the A96 Corridor.

More details on the A96 Corridor Review,  
including the consultation feedback form 
can be found at:

bit.ly/A96Review
or scan the QR code to the right here.
For a paper copy of the feedback form 
phone 07432 112790.

The consultation starts on 28 November 2024 
and closes at midnight on 21 February 2025
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